
What a busy couple of weeks it’s been in 

Class 3. We have been enjoying the  

beautiful sunshine!  

In our outdoor learning session, we for-
aged for signs of spring and made collage 

boards with our findings. 

We have enjoyed continuing Alice in Wonder-

land and acted out a scene from the book to 
bring the characters to life!  



We have also enjoyed our new art topic:  

collages. We learnt some techniques and  

created a collage of a volcano. 



We celebrated Shakespeare week on Thurs-

day and Friday this week and learnt about 
William Shakespeare, where he was born 

and the plays he wrote. We then used our 
knowledge of collage making to create our 

own unique Tudor roses, great job Class 
3! 

Whilst some of Class 3 were creating their 

Tudor roses, the rest were out competing in 
a football competition! Children were praised 

on how they showed good team spirit and 
tried their best. Well done! 




